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a)	If notification of an incident or accident that may involve the support of any State agency is filed with the SERC, pursuant to Sections 430.30 and 430.40, no additional telephone notification to a State agency is otherwise required under regulations of the Illinois Pollution Control Board, Illinois Environmental Protection Agency, Illinois Department of Natural Resources, Illinois Commerce Commission, State Fire Marshal, Illinois Department of Transportation, Illinois Department of State Police, Illinois Department of Agriculture or Illinois Department of Public Health. It shall be the responsibility of the SERC to notify State agencies having jurisdiction pursuant to SERC Standard Operating Procedures. 

b)	Notification to the SERC or the LEPC does not satisfy any requirements to provide telephone notification of a hazardous material incident or accident to federal or local emergency agencies. 

c)	Notification to the SERC or the LEPC does not satisfy additional requirements to provide subsequent written notification, reports or other data as may be required by law, rule, regulation, license or permit. 

(Source:  Amended at 38 Ill. Reg. 21779, effective November 5, 2014)
